
The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners Association 

24571 Silver Cloud Court Suite 101 

Monterey, CA 93940 

 (831) 647-2442 

 
 

 

November 3, 2022 

 

 

Dear Glen of Pacific Grove Owners and Residents: 

 

We wanted to pass on an important reminder regarding the safety of your home. Dryer 

vents for clothing dryers can leave lint and other combustible materials in your dryer vent 

that extends to the roof. Per the community CC&Rs, this maintenance is the 

responsibility of the homeowner.  

 

In addition to being a potential fire hazard, a clogged dryer vent can make it harder for 

your dryer to properly dry your clothing, resulting in longer cycles, wear on the appliance 

and higher energy costs.  

 

We recommend having your dryer cleaned every year. Several board members and 

residents have had good luck with a local company who cleans dryer vents 

professionally. While you’re under no obligation to use this company, it’s here as a 

convenience to you. 

 

You can read up on the hazards of untainted dryer vents here: 

 

https://www.consumerreports.org/clothes-dryer/how-to-prevent-dryer-fires-

a6837216286/ 

 

And here is who several of the community have used with good success: 

 

https://www.cypresssweeps.com 

831-642-0402 

 
 

Thank you, 

 

The Glen of Pacific Grove Board of Directors  

 

https://www.consumerreports.org/clothes-dryer/how-to-prevent-dryer-fires-a6837216286/
https://www.consumerreports.org/clothes-dryer/how-to-prevent-dryer-fires-a6837216286/
https://www.cypresssweeps.com/

